
 

11 April 2024 

 

PERSHORE CRICKET FESTIVAL 
 

      
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Thursday 25th April, we will be attending the KS1 Skills Festival at Pershore Cricket Club, which will 
look to bring as many schools together as possible to showcase their cricketing skills in a range of fun 
and interactive activities, which will help to develop your children’s batting, bowling and fielding skills. 
 
The coach will collect from school at 9.10 a.m and we will return by 12.15 p.m. 
 
Children will need to bring their PE kits, a water bottle and a packed lunch that day. Those children in 
receipt of Pupil Premium will have a packed lunch provided. 
 
This activity is free as it is covered by the PE and Sport Grant. If you are willing for your child to take 
part, please complete the slip below. All necessary risk assessments regarding off site visits have been 
carried out in accordance with LA guidelines. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Pemberton 

 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
KS1 Skills Festival – Pershore Cricket Club 

 
Thursday 25th April 2024 

 
 
 
Child’s Name:………………………………………………...............................................................………..  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Skills Festival at Pershore Cricket Club  □ 
 
I have signed the Off-site visits form for 2023-24   □ 
 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………...................................……… (Parent /Carer) 


